
Hello everyone! 
 
Thank you so much for your patience while we finalized our in-person camp location for July 12-16th 
from 8:30-3:30 p.m.! 
 
The camp will be at Newcastle Beach Park! (An amazing venue!!!) 
Address: 
4400 Lake Washington Blvd 
Bellevue, WA 98006 
 
Here are the teachers and rotation topics: 

 
 
Everyone is so excited to provide this exciting opportunity for all of the campers! 
 
Stay tuned for details about drop off and pick up, camper attire, Covid safety policies, etc.! 
 
Thanks everyone! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Baker & Jake Nonis 
Executive Directors of Wise Camps 
 


